Dear Hoover PTA:

I would like to thank you for selecting me as one of the recipients for the annual Hoover PTA scholarship. I am extremely grateful for this scholarship as I am ineligible for private loans although I am in need of financial assistance and am required to pay the full tuition cost before attending. This scholarship will help me pay my college tuition and allow me to attend a 4 year university directly after I graduate from Herbert Hoover High School. It will also allow me to follow my ambition as an entrepreneur and computer software engineer. I am double majoring in computer science and business administration and I will to the best of my ability demonstrate what Hoover alumni are capable of. I am extremely fortunate to have received this scholarship and am honored that you have selected me as a recipient. Your annual scholarship assists students who strive to achieve a greater education in a myriad of ways and is unimaginably helpful. Thank you again, and rest assured knowing that I intend to live up to your expectations as I begin this fall as an incoming undergraduate at the University of California - San Diego. I wish you all the best and an extraordinary upcoming 2018-2019 school year.

Best Regards,

Kevin (Suk Chan) Lee

Some the